TOWN OF NORTH READING

Massachusetts

Department of Public Works

Haverhill Street / Chestnut Street Intersection
Informational Meeting
Tuesday, September 19, 2023

The Town of North Reading is holding a public informational meeting on Tuesday, September
19th. 2023 at 7:30PM in regards to the signalization and reconstruction of the Haverhill Street /
Chestnut Street Intersection.

The hybrid meeting will be held at the Flint Memorial Library Activities Room located in the
basement level of the library and via Zoom link below. The public is encouraged and
welcome 1o attend.

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/I/8330698392 1 Tpwd=eDZ3MnBibnBOaDVKZUMyckJONVNXZz09

Meeting 1D: 853 0698 3921

Passcode: 517854
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